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CSR4T PROJECT UPDATE: THIRD
TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT

MANAGEMENT MEETING
We are excited to share the latest developments
from the CSR4T project! The Third Transnational
Project Management Meeting took place in
Zagreb, bringing together our dedicated project
partners for a collaborative and impactful session.
On June 15th and 16th, 2023, our esteemed
partners met to discuss the project’s progress and
future activities. 

Special thanks to our Croatian partners, IDOP, for
their outstanding organization and commitment,
to ensuring an engaging and productive meeting
environment.
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SETTING STRATEGIC PLANS FOR THE
FUTURE

CSR4T ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

During the meeting, we explored upcoming
milestones and set strategic plans to drive the
project’s success. The shared knowledge,
expertise, and passion among the project partners
are essential in our mission to positively impact
CSR practices within the tourism industry.

LOOKING AHEAD

As we continue this transformative journey, we
are grateful for the collaborative efforts and
contributions of each partner involved. 
Together, we are paving the way for sustainable
and responsible tourism practices.
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